

## **Keep Britain Tidy**

Elizabeth House, The Pier, Wigan WN3 4EX. T 01942 612621 F 01942 824778

ff /EcoSchoolsEngland



## eco-schools.org.uk

7 June 2021

Miss Kim Murphy Mount Primary School Mount Pleasant Road, Wallasey Merseyside CH45 5HU

Dear Miss Murphy,

Following your recent green flag assessment I am pleased to confirm that you have been awarded your Green Flag.

I would like to congratulate you for all for the time and effort that has been invested in environmental education at your school. Your award is well deserved and reflects the hard work you have put into the programme so far.

The assessor wanted us to pass on some suggestions which may help strengthen your Eco-Schools work in the future:

There were no suggestions from the assessor.

Your green flag and certificate are enclosed and a digital copy of the Eco-Schools logo is now available when you log in to your Eco-Schools dashboard.

Please note you will need to apply for your next green flag in two years' time to retain your Green Flag School status.

In the meantime, keep up the good work!

Yours sincerely

**Karyn Fullerton** Eco-Schools Keep Britain Tidy

Phone 01942 612614 eco-schools@keepbritaintidy.org

